
Message from Mrs. Chmielewski 
 

● Monday 4/7 students and staff are encouraged to wear blue to 
support Adrenal Disease awareness 

● Spring Break 4/14 - 4/18 No School 
● 4/22 & 4/23 NYS ELA Test for grade 3 
● 5/5 & 5/6  NYS Math Test for grade 3 
● Make sure your child has an extra pair of clothing in their backpacks 

because the playground can be muddy this time of year. 
 
FAQ about the State Tests 
 

● Will I get my child’s scores?  Yes, score reports are sent home, but 
often the fall of the next school year.  You can see what areas your 
child did well in and opportunities for growth. 

● What does the school do with the information?  Teachers will get 
to see how their classes performed.  Grade levels use the information 
to see where our strengths and opportunities for growth are as a 
building. 

 
As we head into Spring Fever please remind your children of our rules to 
maintain a happy, safe school community: 
 

1. Be respectful to others 
2. Be kind and honest 
3. Have a safe body 

 
As always your support is always appreciated! 


